Holland, Michelle

From: Rasmussen, Ryan

Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 7:50 AM

To: Holland, Michelle

Cc: Gallager, Matthew

Subject: Agenda Item for Board of Public Works Meeting
Attachments: htMichaels-Wide out Complete Quote2025.pdf

Streets would like to purchase a plow for (2) Trucks
Str-TFL-49 and Str-TFL -09

These trucks will used on plowing routes to help make the plowing more efficient for certain areas, and
this would serve as a back up to any of our single axles if need be.

We have every piece planned to be out plowing - so if a break down occurs we do not have a backup.
These trucks- not the same size can serve to help us cover for broken down plow trucks.

We solicited 3 quotes for this purchase.
We received 2 quotes- with one declining to quote.

We would like to purchase the plow from Michaels Truck Equipment which was the low bid.
Purchase price $9,966.00 each
Total cost $19,932.00

Purchase will be from the Street Department Sales Account.

Thank you,

Ryan Rasmussen
Street Superintendent
City of La Crosse

2000 Marco Dr

La Crosse, WI 54601

Cell 608.769.4944



